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Recommendations Update 

 

Recommendation 1 
  
The MPS asked the national lead for armed policing, DCC Simon Chesterman, to 
conduct a review of Operation Tayport in order to properly address the Chairman's first 
recommendation.    
  
Further, as a result of a request from the Chairman, AC Rowley commissioned 
Commander Basu to review Operation Tayport against the comments in Chapter 24 of 
the Report.  
  
Commander Basu has made a number of further recommendations alongside those 
made by Sir Christopher and DCC Chesterman. 
  
The review is now complete and has been sent to the Chairman for his consideration. 
  
Further details will be made public shortly. 
  
Recommendations 2 & 3 
  
The MPS with the College of Policing, and in consultation with the IPCC, has drafted 
an extensive Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) covering  the procedures for 
conducting organisational learning debriefs in cases of 'Death or Serious Injury'  (DSI) 
following police contact which are referred to the IPCC. 
  
ACPO will seek to ratify this SOP w/c 12 May 2014 at the Armed Policing 
National Working Group. The MPS is already in the process of implementing the 
changes through a working group with its Directorate of Professional Standards. 
 


